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Dear Members and Friends of the Irish Community, 

We wanted to let you know about a few São Paulo specific events which will take place this week - 

Hoping to see you there! 

Performance by Amy McAllister & Claudio Quintino Crow  
14th May, 20h – Blue Pub, São Paulo    

The 12th Annual Rio Harp Festival is currently taking place, with Irish Harpist Amy McAllister’s final 

performance today (Friday 13th @15h) at CCBB, Rio de Janeiro. CG São Paulo is delighted to announce 

that Amy McAllister will also travel to São Paulo for a special performance with Claudio Quintino Crow, 

taking place tomorrow (Saturday 14th) at the Blue Pub, Bela Vista. All welcome! 

Launch of "A Estrada para Deus sabe onde" by Alan Gilsenan  
16th May 18h30-21h30, Livraria da Vila, São Paulo  

During his upcoming visit to Brazil, Alan Gilsenan will launch a Brazilian Portuguese translation of his 

work “Only God Knows Where” arranged by Lance Pettitt and Beatriz Kopschitz Bastos. The launch will 

take place on the 16th May at Livraria da Vila, Alameda Lorena, 1731, São Paulo and all are welcome. 

The Rising  
www.therising.ie  

The first feature film documenting the 1916 Easter Rising, 'The Rising' will be launched at the 69th 

Cannes Film Festival.  The film creators are eager to connect with Irish diaspora, and invite them to get 

involved in this project.  You can follow and support this project at www.facebook.com/1916movie  and 

on twitter @1916movie. 

Follow Us! 
Don’t forget, for more news and events, follow CG São Paulo on twitter @irlsaopaulo or visit our 

website: www.dfa.ie/sao-paulo  

Please let us know if you have any news or events that you would like to share with the broader Irish 

community through the Consulate’s newsletter by emailing saopaulocg@dfa.ie  
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